CORRESPONDENCE-LYNN & MARTIN SHOBER



Forbidden City mshober to: Daisy.Gomez

06/02/2013 08:23 AM

Dear Daisy,

My husband and I enjoy Forbidden City in large part because of the live music.

We meet there often with friends for happy hour and the music always adds a special touch. There are so few restaurants that have live music, it would be a shame if Forbidden City could not continue to offer music. Our son was a musician and it enriched our lives and his, music is a wonderful tonic for the soul.

Please let the music continue.

Sincerely, Lynn & Martin Shober 5645 Campo Walk Long Beach, Ca